Redscope Primary School

Autumn 1 Year 5 Home Learning

Expected Learning

Reading	We expect that the children read a minimum of three times a week to
	an adult or older sibling. Please record this in their planner.
	Children achieve 5 house points for reading three times in a week.
Spelling	All children have spellings to learn each week. These are recorded in
	their planner. Please make sure that your child practices. 5 minutes,
	three times a week will make a huge difference.
	They are given on a Monday and tested on a Monday.
Mathematics	Children need to practice their number facts regularly. Little and often
	is the key to getting these embedded.
	In Year 5 we expect the children to practise their times tables three
	times a week for 15 minutes.

Additional Curriculum Task

Please choose at least one item from the menu below and bring the home learning into school by **the final week of this half term.** This task can be done with adults. Children can choose more than one if they wish. The more creative the better!

- Write your own "horrible history" style fact files about a Tudor figure. Present your information as a PowerPoint, video clip or poster.
- Make a model of a Tudor House. Look at images of Tudor houses and create a junk model using recycling from home.
- Pretend to be Henry VIII. Write a diary, letter or create a video diary entry as if you were him. What would life be like?
- Create a cartoon strip to show the sequence of the Wars the Roses.
- Create a song or a poem about Henry VIII and his wives.
- Create a Tudor glossary of words explaining their meaning.
- Or something else creative that relates to our topic.